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We, the San Francisco School Bus Drivers, stand in support of the Boston School Bus
Drivers in their struggle against Veolia Corporation. We ask Veolia to respect USW
8751°s contract, to address and resolve the grievances that prompted the Oct 8 protest,
to cease all unfair labor practices, and to immediately reinstate the suspended 5 Union
leaders. We furthermore demand that Veolia cease attacks on those leaders and members
who have only exercised their protected rights to oppose unfair labor practices. UTU
1741 offers our assistance to USW 8751 in whatever it needs to fight this fight.

We thank USW 8751 for continuing to advance the living standards of school bus
drivers at a time when the 1% in this country are doing everything they can to take away
all the gains that Unions have achieved for their members over the last 40 years. We
want every School Bus Driver in this country to have what we Union represented drivers
have. A rising tide raises all boats. We want this and more for all working people.

In solidarity,
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Paul Stein, General Chairperson




